
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Organization's Name], we want to express 

our heartfelt gratitude for your generous support during our recent capital campaign. 

Your commitment to our mission has made a significant impact, allowing us to [briefly describe 

what the funds will accomplish, e.g., "expand our facilities," "enhance our programs," etc.]. With 

your help, we are one step closer to realizing our goals. 

Thank you once again for your involvement and support. We are proud to have you as a valued 

member of our community. Please feel free to reach out if you would like to learn more about the 

progress we are making. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


